
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of term, we would like to thank you for all your support in ensuring our Sixth Form 

students have made a positive and purposeful start to the 2022-23 academic year.  

 

We have been so proud of the hard work and positive attitudes displayed by our Sixth Formers this term, both in 

and out of the classroom. One particular highlight last week was our Pensioner’s Christmas Party on Wednesday 

14th December, in which a number of our Year 12 students volunteered to help out and support our visiting 

elderly residents who were treated to a performance of the Alsop Christmas show, Jingle Bell Rock. It was 

fantastic to see our students meeting and greeting local members of the community, serving them tea and 

coffee, and most of all interacting and socialising with them to ensure they had a quality time. 

 

The second highlight was our Golden Ticket Party on Friday, which played host to 65 deserving students from the 

lower school. A number of our student leaders in Y12 and Y13 volunteered to raise funds for this event, organise 

and host it, and all those in attendance had lots of festive fun! It really was a special event and our Sixth Formers 

did us proud. Please reiterate our thanks and praise to all the students who were involved in these events. 

 

Please be aware of the following key dates and arrangements for the end of this term and the beginning of next: 

 

• Monday 19th December – Sixth Form rewards assembly and all Year 13 students will receive their 
timetables for the January examination window. This will be the last day of term for any Sixth Formers 
who are not attending the rewards trip to the  Trafford Centre the next day. 

• Tuesday 20th December – Rewards trip to the Trafford Centre for those Sixth Form students who are 
attending this off-site visit. Students to meet at 8.30am in the MAD Block foyer. They do not need to 
adhere to the Sixth Form dress code for this trip. Students will be returning to the school for 4.30pm. 

• Monday 9th January – First day of Spring term for all students, and external BTEC exams and mock exams 
begin for Year 13 students. 

• Wednesday 25th January – A reminder to all those students who are applying to university that the UCAS 
application deadline is 6pm on this date. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our students and their families a Merry Christmas and a safe 

and restful break. We look forward to seeing you all in January, ready to make a huge success of 2023! 

Yours sincerely, 

The Sixth Form Team 

 

Mr A Hart  Ms L Tynan  Mr L Dolan  Mrs M McCarty 

Head of Sixth Form Head of Year 13  Head of Year 12  6th Form Pastoral Support Mentor 


